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ABNORMAL LOAD 
PERMITS USER GUIDE 

 

How to apply for an Abnormal Load Permit from Wexford County 

Council 

 



You must have a Customer Account Number with Wexford County Council in 

order to apply for an Abnormal Load Permit, if you have not got one or do not 

know your number, please email abnormalloads@wexfordcoco.ie 

 

Go to Wexford County Councils website – www.wexfordcoco.ie 

Go to the Roads, Travel & Parking Section and choose Licences and Permits 

 

Choose Abnormal Load Permit 

 

 

 

Follow the link to the Abnormal Load Permit application portal 

  

mailto:abnormalloads@wexfordcoco.ie
http://www.wexfordcoco.ie/


Enter your Customer Account Number  

 

You will be prompted to enter in your contact details 

  



Press Next to get to the Journey Details tab 

Enter in the details as requested.  All sections marked with a * are necessary and 

you won’t be able to move on without completing these.  

 

 

  



Press Next to get to the Vehicle Dimensions tab 

Again enter in the relevant details here.  Please enter dimensions using metres and 

tonnes. 

 

  



Press Next to go to the Conditions tab 

Please take note of the conditions.  Click on “I Agree to Conditions Above” button, 

select the permit type and click on “I agree” button to agree to Insurance Indemnity 

and enter your contact information and select Next to move to the payment tab 

 

  



Fill in the relevant information on the Payments tab, click on confirm and accept 

Terms and Conditions and click on submit 

 

 

  



You will be brought to the payment portal where you can enter in your credit/debit 

card details and pay 

 

 

Once payment has been made, confirmation of the application will come up on your 

screen.  You will also receive an email confirmation.  

Should the engineer need any more information, you will receive an email requesting 

this.  Once you have sent back the requested information and the engineer is happy 

to approve the application, you will receive the permit to the email address provided 

on the application. The permits will also be sent to An Garda Siochana, TII and the 

relevant District Engineers.  Your invoice will be sent in a separate email. 


